
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Welcome back to a new school year.  The weather has been exceptionally kind to us for the first part of 
the term and it has been so welcome, following the rather dreary holidays. 
 
It has been a delight seeing how quickly the new Reception children have settled into school and how 
well the rest of the school are adapting to new classrooms and routines.   
 
Classroom improvements 
 
Many thanks to the PTA for raising money to enable every classroom to create or upgrade a reading area 
over the next few weeks.  The staff are very excited to be able to refresh the books in their rooms and 
think about creating a space for all to enjoy a book.  Once complete, we’ll ensure there are pictures for 
you.   
 
Technology upgrade 
 
Following a robust applications process, we are delighted to announce that we have been successful in 
securing a grant from the Wellington College outreach programme which will enable us to buy new     
laptops and upgrade our WIFI system across the school.  This is a project which has been on our wishlist 
for a while, so we are grateful to Wellington College for enabling this.   
 
New website 
 
You may have noticed that the school has a new website.  We are in the process of ensuring everything 
has been transferred over correctly and will be updating all documents on a rolling programme.  I’m sure 
you’ll agree it looks great and it certainly feels easier to navigate, but we welcome any feedback.  
 
PTA 
 
School budgets have never been tighter and the PTA play such a vital role in raising additional funds for 
our school.  There is so much the children would miss out on without the generosity of parents and the 
fundraising efforts of the PTA.  The AGM is taking place on the 21st September at 7.30pm 
in the Rainbow Room. So the children can continue to have these wonderful extras and 
fun experiences, I would urge you to consider putting your name forward to support so the 
PTA can continue.   
 
Ms Quinell 
Headteacher 

‘Let Your Light Shine’ 
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Key Dates: 

Autumn Term 2023 

Wednesday 6th September Autumn Term Starts 

Monday 9th October Year 2 Windsor Trip 

Monday 23rd - Friday 27th October Half Term 

Friday 15th December (1.30pm Finish) End of Term 

Spring Term 2024 

Tuesday 2nd January 2024 Spring Term Starts 

Monday 12th - to Friday 16th February Half Term 

Monday 19th February INSET day - (no school) 

Thursday 28th March (1.30pm Finish) End of Term 

  

Summer Term 2024 

Monday 15th April INSET day - (no school) 

Tuesday 16th April Summer Term Starts 

Monday 6th May May Bank Holiday 

Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May Half Term 

Monday 3rd June Term Starts 

Tuesday 23rd July (1.30pm Finish)  End of Term 


